Say Green
Thursday, 24 March 2022 9:18 AM
Consultation on Changes to Register of Products for Refrigerated Cabinet Products

To Whom It May Concern,

Firstly, we would like to thank the ESC for listening to the impact these changes would have had on
our business. We really appreciate the solution that has been proposed.

However, with challenges in the supply chain such as ships taking longer, shortage of workers on the
docks, Covid issues, deliveries taking longer and so many more world and weather issues out of our

control, the 6 week window will be too short*.

Please let me know if you need any further information at all.

Kind Regards,
Kerrie Glazner

*Some information has been removed for reasons of commercial confidence.
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